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Our elected NUHW Internal Medicine 
& Dermatology Bargaining Committee 
met with management on October 3. 
USC made substantial movement in a 
few key areas. Management has agreed 
to:

•	 Honor scale and include 3 percent  
wage increases for 2020 

•	 Include people in the union who 
are working in the clinic but who 
were not officially internal medicine 
employees

•	 Re-classify a number of employees 
whose job titles do not reflect their 
duties, which will lead to further 
wage improvements

Our committee made a comprehensive 
counterproposal that:

•	 Maintains our proposal for 
guaranteed wage increases in 2019

•	 Includes the same bonus that other 
ambulatory workers received

•	 Proposes additional compensation 
for performing work duties out of 
our job classifications

Additional bargaining dates will be 
scheduled soon.  

For more information, contact a 
bargaining committee member or 
NUHW Representative Francisco 
Cendejas at (323) 521-9770.  
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